
WILDCAT NEWS! 
WILDCAT BIRTHDAYS 

Blackwell, Joseph    Graham, Jamaurie 

Noyes, Truitt     Smith, Tyron 

Price, Brandon     Jones, Brisson 

Rouse, Brooklynn    Gilley, Megan 

Carter, Laykin     Johnson, Wiley 

Nunnery, Summer    Strickland, Armony 

Stroud, Payton     Strickland, Haleigh 

Bryan, Brittan      Eady, Semaj 

Bullard, Dalton     Taylor, Jayla 

Packer, Brady      Hunt, Nathan 

Turner, Tyquan    Watts, Daimien 

Ward, Kanyun     McKenzie, Dameon 

Barrett, Kiley     Shaw, Landon 

Herriot, Caleb     Spaulding, Callie 

Collins, Emily  

Ducan, Madison 



EOG TEST DATES 

CTE ( Technology ): May 25th and 26th 

Science EOG ( 5th and 8th grade ): May 31st 

Reading EOG ( 3rd-8th grade ): June 6th 

Math EOG ( 3rd-8th grade ): June 7th 

Math I EOC (8th grade):  June 8th 

AWARDS DAY 

Awards day will take place on the last day of school, June 9th. All clas-

ses will be giving out awards from Kindergarten through 8th grade, in-

cluding all electives.  

 

8TH GRADE RECEPTION 

On June 9th, after the awards are given out, we will be congratulating 

our rising freshman on moving on to high school. Here is a list of our 

hard working 8th graders:  

Ms. Adcox’s Homeroom      Mrs. Williamson’s Homeroom 

Brittany Barnhill Kayley Johnson    Keshawn Dossie         Kierston Nance 

Elham Bromell Ashdon Jones   Anastasia Evans           Austin Sanders  

Logan Bryan  Natasia Jordan   Amber Fairfax              Landon Shaw  

Alexis  Bullard Byran McNair   Tyreek Lane                 Callie Spaulding  

Kelton Bullard Cade Strickland    Hershel Millem           Brandon Strickland 

Alma Bustos-Osorio Daimien Watts                     Isaiah McKellar      Kalani Tippawong 

Riley Cartrette  Samuel West                                 Dameon McKenzie       Jordan Williams  

Nathan Hunt                           Santia Williamson                                                                                                        
 



LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  

June 9th will be our last day of school. Thank you students for working so 

hard and making Evergreen proud. We look forward to seeing our 8th 

graders succeed as Vikings. Have an amazing summer! 


